Dear Rancho Heritage School,

Today is our kids last day at RHS. In a couple of weeks, they will be embarking on a new journey in Kindergarten. Over these last eighteen months, our triplets have greatly improved their learning in counting, coloring, shapes, singing, words, alphabet, their name, and good deeds and good thoughts. Additionally, they dramatically improved their social and communications skills. This was important to us, especially since we are parents of multiples.

As we indicated back in November of 2007, we researched over ten pre-schools before arriving to RHS. We are glad we did and we made the right choice. Like all organizations, credit goes to your people. Your staff and teachers have all been played an important role in the development of our kids. We appreciate their hard work. We give special thanks to Mrs. Michelle and Miss. Marlene. They both have a unique style of teaching. They are superb.

Thank you and our best to RHS.

Sincerely, A Same Leg